
 

SCAN HERE 
to check out our website! 

Santa Claus is coming to town and will be at the Carnegie on December 3rd!  There will be a 
special train display by model train extraordinaire, Darren Ferreter and the Chickasaw County 

Extension/4H will be offering a make & take craft.  FREE event - all ages welcome! 
 

Reflections of 2022 
As 2022 comes to a close, I think back on the full year of programs and 

events we’ve had here at the Carnegie.  Thanks to YOU, our faithful 
supporters, we offered a full calendar of displays, programs, and events! 

 
 

We launched a new program for kids called 
Creator’s Club! Once a month during the 
school year, kids of various ages are invited to 
join us for a fun, creative activity!  We had a full 
house for our first session on October 29th.  
Children and their families enjoyed apple cider 
and engaged in a Halloween-themed craft 
following the downtown Halloween festivities. 
 

Our next Creator’s Club will be held Saturday, 
January 7th. For more details including the full 
Creator’s Club schedule, visit our website! 



 
Exhibits, Programs & More! 

RAGBRAI 2022 
 
Thousands of bicyclists 
made their way through 
New Hampton on July 29th.  
We were a popular 
destination with our 
homemade pie and steel 
drum band.  We were sold 
out of pie by 11:30 am!   

Our ART SAFARI program was held the 2nd week of August.  The kiddos learned and performed a play and 
did several screen-free activities including the ever-popular tie-dye!  One of their favorite activities was having 

an old-fashioned lemonade stand!  They proudly raised over $170 for the all-inclusive playground project! 
A memorial donation from the family of Kathie A. Steege helped cover the cost of materials this year! 

We had an exciting year of exhibits, receptions, and programs!   
Our Year at a Glance: 

Hang a Little History, Youth Art Featuring Turkey Valley School, 
History of Hardware Featuring Scheuth Hardware and their 100-year Anniversary,  

Art Safari, Farewell to Summer Concert, Community Collectables, Creator’s Club,  
O Holy Night, and Santa Saturday.  What will be in store for 2023?  Stay tuned! 

 
  

  

Scheuth Ace Hardware celebrated 100  
years and was featured in our History of 

Hardware Exhibit this summer. 

a Celebration of the Nativity 
is on display  

now  
through  

Dec. 31st 
 



 

Patrons ($500 and up) Supporters ($100 - 249) Friends ($5-99) 
Judith Babcock Mike & Kathy Babcock Hermina Amoroso 

Ron & Martie Diddy Tom & Ruth Bernatz Lois Betzer 
Arlene Dixson Joan Buchanan Fred & Carol Bohaty 

Dan & Pat Fliger Roger & Jan Clement Dave & Karen Bonfig 
Sibyl Fliger Gary & Kris Griffin Anna Borlaug 

Jannette Hendricks Lorna Gorman Catholic Daughters 
Mark & Kris Kramer Foundation Terry & Jane Johnson Lee & Tammy Cochran 

Kuennen Family Elaine Knutson Linus Flick 
Gerald & Glenda Laures Jane Kraft Betty Gorman 

Lions Club of New Hampton Gregg & Louise Kruse Barb Havlik 
Melissa Lea Reicks Foundation Stan Laures Melvin Holtz  

Bill & Judy Riley Vern & Jean Laures Lawrence & Millie Jensen 
Steve & Sharon Samec Ellen Liddle “Just Write” Group 

 Duane & Pat Lynch Leon & Suellen Kolbet 
Benefactors ($250 - 499) Kris Meyer Danice & LeRoy Larson 
David & Marsha Bergstrom Dean & Nancy Morris Bill & Rose Lowe 

Randy & Kim Fike Carol E. Mulroy Janet Luzem 
Karl & Rachel Fliris New Hampton Electric Cory & Shelly McDonald 

Tom & Irene Frantzen Bill & Kathy Palmersheim Sharon McDonald 
Larry & Kim Hilgendorf Joan C. Perkins Geri Oltrogge 
Brady & Andrea Kolbet Brian & Anita Quirk  Norma Peters 
Russ & Angie Laures Judy Roberson Dean & Tammy Randall 

Wally & Glennda Murphy Sandean & Company Kathleen Riley 
Jean Rochford Nancy Scherer Vallie & Shirl Stone 

 Sandra Schueth  
 Dan & Carolyn Shaw  
 David & Terry Utterback  
 Atticus Wegman  
   
   

A gracious THANK YOU to our donors!  
November 1, 2021 - November 1, 2022 

Thank you to those who  
purchased bricks for our 

Endowment Garden this year: 
Joan Buchanan, Betty Gorman, 

Trish Gledbach, Gerald & Glenda 
Laures, Bill & Jan Luzem, Patricia 
Lynch, Morris Landscaping, Dixie 

Opperman and Brian & Anita 
Quirk. Thanks to a generous 

donation by Arlene Dixson, we are 
making plans to freshen up the 
space on our south lawn with a 
renovated Endowment Garden!  

 
We strive for accuracy.  If you find we 

are in error, kindly call or email us. 

Your ongoing support  
makes a difference! 

With the generosity of our donors,  
we can continue to be a vital 

resource for the community- we 
couldn’t do it if it wasn’t for you! If 

you haven’t already, we humbly ask 
that you consider donating during 
our end of year budget drive.  All 

donations are tax deductible as we 
are a 501c3 non-profit organization. 

 We welcome suggestions for 
exhibits and programs you’d like to 
see at the Carnegie and would love 
to add to our group of volunteers! 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Donation made in celebration of Linda Kennedy’s birthday.  Memorial Donations made in Memory of: 
Arthur Borlaug, Ross Clement, Paul Hassmann, Hazel Hereid, Gerald Johnson, Carmen Miller, Dan Ovel, Marcia Pitzenberger,  

Marilyn Randall, Ken Schneberger, Kathie Steege and Glenn Uglum. 
 

 
Please return with your donation for 2022.  All donations to the CCC are tax deductible.  A donation is NOT required to receive our newsletter. 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
NAME (As it should appear on our donor list) 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
ADDRESS 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
CITY/STATE/ZIP 
 
I am interested in volunteering!  Please call me:  ________________________________________ 
 

I prefer to receive the CCC Newsletters by  
 
____Mail    ____Email: ____________________________________________________________ 
 

____Please remove me from your mailing lists. 

In-Kind Donors Jeanne Roder Cynthia Dryer 
Hermina Amoroso Shirley Sabelka Robert & Deborah Elgin 

Tim Attleson Steve & Sharon Samec Dan & Pat Fliger 
Kathy Babcock Nancy Scherer Tom & Irene Frantzen 

Betty Beach Nancy Schlindwein Timothy Gebel 
Linda Burgart Arlin Severson Gary & Kris Griffin 
Gary Carney Cynthia Sweet Don Grove 
Jan Clement Barbara Thompson Sharon & Mark Hannasch 

Bernadette Dixon Darlene Throndson Allen & Linda Heit 
Beth Eiler Steve Timmerman Mary & Mel Holtz 

Darren Ferreter Linda Torkelson Bonnie & Christopher Johnson 
Nancy Fisher Jane & Glenn Troyna Sonja Kendall 

Irene Frantzen Dennis Walsh Kevin & Norah Kennedy 
Julie Freidhof Orla Wiley Elaine Knutson 
Betty Gorman Marty & Howard Wilshire Jeanette Kottke 
Janet Gorman Gretchen Wronka Steve & Julie Lang & Family 

Garth & Nancy Griffin Louis & Lucille Zeien Danice & LeRoy Larson 
Darlyce Hamann Chickasaw Co. Extension Colleen Leichtman 

Jannette Hendricks Gamma Eta Sorority Terry & Barbary McMurry 
Dorothy Huber Hugeback Johnson Funeral Home Kris Meyer 
Shari Iverson Riley’s Inc. Muriel Meyer 

Maggie Johnson Schueth Ace Hardware Wally & Glennda Murphy 
Gerald Johnson  Bryan & Marilyn O’Day 

Norah & Kevin Kennedy Grants Linda Palmer 
Merrilyn Knight NH Hotel Motel William Purdy 
Elaine Knutson NH Area United Fund Ed & Sandy Shekleton 

Michelle Kobliska Adams  Margaret Shekleton 
Jane Kraft Celebration & Memorial Donors Raymond & Melinda Smith 
Dee Larkin John & Juanita Andersen David & Tami Thompson 

Danice Larson Jill Attleson Marlys Uglum 
Lois Logsdon Betty Beach Ron & Deb Underwood 
Erin McGee Anna Borlaug Mike & Marylee Vanderpool 
Shelly Miller George & Kathy Bouska Lorraine Weidler 

Wally Murphy Brian & Anne Brennan Gerald & Marsha Whitnable 
Cindy Perry Kay Brunner Bernadine Williamsen 

Jim Philo Lynn Campbell Howard & Marty Wilshire 
Harlan Pose Dave & Lois Cavanaugh Jerry & Betsy Zenk 

David Richardson Kevin & Nancy Clefisch Harry & Vivan Zipse 
David Riley Lee & Tammy Cochran 

 
Hazel Hereid Family 

 

Amount Enclosed: ____________ 
 
Please return to: 
Carnegie Cultural Center 
PO Box 243 
New Hampton, IA 50659 



 

INSCRIPTION 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 
PURCHASER INFORMATION 

 
Name: ______________________________________ 

 
Address: ____________________________________ 

 
____________________________________________ 

 
City/State/Zip: _________________________________ 

 
Phone: ______________________________________ 

 
Is this a memorial or gift event?  ______ Yes ______No 

If yes, please state Event and to  
whom an announcement should be sent to: 

 
________________________________________________ 

 
________________________________________________ 

 
________________________________________________ 

 
________________________________________________ 

 
 

An engraved brick in the CCC Endowment Garden  
is a great gift for any occasion. The proceeds from the sale 
of each brick goes to the Carnegie’s Endowment Fund to 

help our mission.  The cost is $80* per brick.  When 
purchased as a memorial or commemorative gift, we will 

send an announcement to a designated party if requested.  
Bricks are purchased once a year at the  

end of July and installed after arrival. 
 

Guidelines 
• There are 3 lines available with 14 spaces per line. 
• For spaces between words and punctuation,  

1.   use one space for each. 
• Use “&” for the word “and”. 
• All lines will be automatically centered and in uppercase. 
• Make checks to Carnegie Cultural Center; Memo: Brick 
 
* Limited Clip-Art images are available for an extra $5 fee. 
 
 

Return this form to: 
Carnegie Cultural Center 

PO Box 243 
New Hampton, Iowa 50659 

 

 
 
 

Coming Soon  
We are excited to share that we are expanding!   

It’s no secret that we have been “bursting at the seams” for some time now.  
As many know, our long-term goal is to someday expand onto our existing 

building.  Until that dream can become a reality,  
The Carnegie Annex 

located inside the New Horizons Chamber - will soon be operational! 
This will be a functional space for much-needed extra storage as well as a 

workspace for research and meeting area.   
Be on the lookout for the official announcement in the New Hampton 

newspaper, our website and Facebook! 



 

PO Box 243 – New Hampton, IA 50659 
 

641.394.2354 
www.carnegieculturalcenter.org 
info@carnegieculturalcenter.org 
Facebook: CarnegieCulturalCenter 

Board of Directors 
Danice Larson, Beth Eiler, 

Wally Murphy, Maggie Johnson,  
Roger Johnson, Dee Larkin,  

Erin McGee, Bill Riley & Steve Samec. 
 

Executive Director 
Michelle Kobliska-Adams 

Office Assistant 
Terri Josephson 

Custodial 
Deb Rosonke 

Our Mission 
 

is to establish a vital presence of the arts, history and cultural awareness for the benefit, 
enlightenment and enjoyment of all Chickasaw County residents and visitors. 

 
History • Culture • Preserved • Remembered • Lived 

Do you have a history buff 
on your Christmas list?  We 
have the perfect gift for 
them!  
 

We still have a few copies 
of Stuff - An Ephemera 
Collector’s History of 
Chickasaw County and The 
Postcard Album of Emma 
Wahl Robrock.  Will ship!  
Call or email us for pricing 
and details! 


